
Cobblestone Elementary

Tuesday-Friday 11:30a-3:30p

Open During Dance Performances

Wednesday and Thursday 5p-9p

It is that time of year again and we have a Dino-Mite BOOK FAIR

coming to Cobblestone! Book Fair will start on May 28th 2019 and

last through May 31st 2019. It will also be open during the “So You

Think You Can Dance” performances Wednesday and Thursday from 5-9p.

Every purchase from the book fair helps us buy books for our school

library. Parent/adult volunteers can earn FREE books by volunteering!

Volunteers are crucial for a successful fair. If you would like to

sign up as a volunteer contact Mrs. Daniels at sdaniels@rocklinusd.org

or access the Signup Genius at http://bit.ly/CSBookFair2019. Thank

you for supporting our Cobblestone Library!

DINO-MITE
Book Fair

Hello Cobblestone
Families!


